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CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE TO ANGELINE MURIMIRWA

On behalf of the Ministry of Primary and Secondary Education, and on my own
behalf, I would like to extend heartfelt congratulations to Angeline Murimirwa, CEO

of Camfed, on her nomination for the Africa Education Medal for 2024.

This prestigious nomination is a testament to your unwavering dedication to the

education of girls and the empowerment of young women across Africa. As the

Minister of Primary and Secondary Education in Zimbabwe, I am immensely proud. - -

of our Ministry's longstanding partnership with Camfed, a collaboration that began
in Zimbabwe in 1993 and has since expanded to five countries, transforming the

lives of over 4 million girls through education.

The Ministry is particularly aware and proud that you were among the first girls
supported by Camfed in your education. Your nomination is a powerful
demonstration of your transformational leadership and your tireless efforts in
championing girls' education in Zimbabwe and beyond.

Once again, congratulations, Angeline! Your achievements inspire us all.
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